
News from Pastor Titus 

We have come back from Turkana- Northern 
Kenya mission. It was full of blessings, very fruitful 
and adventurous. We thank God for safe trip to 
and fro and especially for His grace on our Car 
(Suzuki) which endured the terribly bad road from 
Kitale to Lodwar. Though we had few mechanical 
problems and punctures on the way, we did not 
have any major problem with the car. One time we 
stuck as we crossed a river going to Kanaodon but 
the kind people of Turkana came and helped to 
pull the car.
We preached at four market centers and as a 
result started 5 Grace Fellowships. We also held two leaders seminar at Kakongu and Keeku-
nyuk. We could not reach to two of the places but we met the leaders from these places at 
Keekunyuk. People were very much receptive to the gospel and many accepted the Lord 
as their savior. Truly Turkana is unreached with the gospel. People in this place desperately 
need the gospel which has power to transform their lives. Our hearts melted as we interacted 
with these people and shared to us their life experiences. I and my colleagues appreciated 
so much the hospitality of the people of Turkana despite their intense poverty and hardships. 
Special thanks to John Ekaliban who was our host and all his colleagues. It was a big bless-
ing ministering with them for 6 days. Lets pray that the light of the gospel continues to shine in 
this part of Kenya and beyond.


